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As many manufacturers of electronic and mechanical products DASPOS have experienced 
lack of delivery from sub-suppliers with no information of when normal situations will 
arrive. 

 
DASPOS is also hit by the fact! 

 
We have found a replacement which performs satisfactorily and can do the job. The replacement 
fans only need some modification in the electronic inside the detectors and as such without any 
interference to the users. 

 
We have kept a small stock for emergency issues, and hope that they will last until we again can get 
supplies. 

 

We are very sorry for the development which unfortunately has hit a large part of all industries. 
 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact service@daspos.com if you have questions or need assistance 
in any matters. 

 

 
Thanks 

 
 

Torben Jorgensen CTO 

DASPOS A/S 
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